
 
MUPY cordially welcomed the students and staff from International University,
Cambodia 

July 25, 2013       
 
Assist.Prof.Usa Chaiakledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, Dr.Jiraphun Jittikoon,
Dr.Montri Yasawong, Dr.Farsai Chanjaruporn and students, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University
cordially welcomed the  students and stafff from International University, Cambodia. In this
occasion, they had a great opportunity to visit Drug Information center (DIC), Medicinal Plant
Information Center (MPIC), Center of Analysis for Product Quality (CAPQ) and Faculty Drug Store to
learn about their responsibility and activities. In addition, they had a great chance to observe  
MUPY students in the laboratory classes which were Pharmaceutics and Pharmaceutical Analysis at the
Department of Pharmaceutical Manufacturing and  Department of Pharmaceutical Chemistry,
respectively. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1147


